
TAKE BACK THE NIGHT EVENT 

 

Prosecuting Attorney Gregg Marx announces the participation of the Fairfield County 
Prosecutor’s Office in “Take Back the Night” held on October 21, 2015, at Ohio University – 
Lancaster.  Jennifer Boggs, a Victim Assistance Specialist for the Fairfield County 
Prosecutor’s Office, participated in Victim Advocacy Training in the afternoon.  From 5:00 
p.m. to 6:00 p.m., the Fairfield County Prosecutor’s Office provided an information booth 
where Jennifer Boggs and Assistant Prosecutor Julie Blaisdell met with participants of the 
event. 


